
  GET CONNECTED! 

    WORSHIP SERVICE  
 

  9:30 A.M.      Traditional Worship (Sanctuary) 

  9:30 A.M.       Flourish Kids  (Children’s Church) 

10:30 A.M.      Connection Café  

                          (Coffee & Doughnuts-Fellowship Hall) 
  

11:00 A.M.      Sunday School Classes (All Ages) 

The Global Mission 

Our mission is to make  disciples of 

Jesus Christ who worship  

passionately, love extravagantly,  

and witness boldly. 

EASTER FLOWER ORDER 

Place flowers in the Sanctuary for  

Easter in memory of a loved one or  

in honor of someone special. 

  

Lilies (White) $12.50 
Begonia (Yellow)  $12.50 
Kalancheo (Pink)  $13.00 

Hydrangeas (Blue)  $20.00 
  

  Please complete a order form located in the 
Narthex or call the church office. 

(912) 925-5924 

The suppliers need the orders early  
to ensure a delivery. 

Order Deadline is February 26, 2024. 

Overcomers  

Tuesday Morning Book Study 

Cancelled until April 2, 2024 

Drop in baby shower lunch for 

Courtney and Tyler Matzen 

Let’s celebrate the upcoming  

arrival of Baby Charlotte. 

 

Sunday, February 25th 
Noon 

Horton Hall 
 
Gift Suggestions: 
Size 2 and 3 baby diapers 
Baby clothes in 3-9 months 
(Summer Outfits) 
Gift cards-Walmart, Amazon, 
Etc. 

DROP in Baby Shower Luncheon 
For 

Courtney and Tyler Matzen 
TODAY 

TRUSTEE NEWS 
 

Church Family the Trustees need your help with the security of the building. 
As part of our insurance coverage, we were required to update our security 
system to include motion detectors and improved door security. As a result 
we are moving to a keyless entry for all doors. If you currently have a key to 
the building and use it after the start of keyless entry, your key will not 
work. Please turn those keys in to the main office. 
  
Do you have one of the key cards for keyless entry? If so, the Trustees need 
to confirm the ID number. Please contact Carolyn or Dee Dee Seagraves to 
confirm your key card number. 
  
The overall goal of the new security system is for the system to be on at all 
times. 
  
The major part of our new security system involves entering the key cards 
into the system so that the card will work. There will be multiple levels of 
approval based on the need to be in the building. For example, staff would 
have 24/7 access to the building. Another option could be access to enter 
the main door Monday -Friday 9 am – 5 pm or Monday-Friday 5 pm – 10 
pm. Your key card would only work based on the level of approval entered 
into the security system. 
  
The expectation by our insurance company is that when you enter the build-
ing you are responsible for the activity that occurs during that time. It will 
record your name as entering the building. Key cards should not be shared. 
Trustees will require each person who has a key card to complete a form 
indicating they understand the expectations. These measures will help us 
with our insurance coverage. 
  
What do you need to do? 
• Turn in any church door keys if you currently have them 
• If you have a key card, please confirm that number with Carolyn or  
      Dee Dee Seagraves 
• If you need a key card, please complete a key card form with the reason 

you need access to the building 
• If you are reserving the building for an event, a temporary key card will 

be provided for your use. The card will need to be returned to Carolyn 
once the event is finished. The card will not continue to work after your 
scheduled event. 

• If you have questions, please contact Dee Dee Seagraves at 
912.657.3583 



 
           

*Doxology                           Congregation  
No. 682 
     

 
Scripture                                John 8:12-20                     Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
  
                        
Sermon                  Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
                                   “I Am the Light of the World” 
   
 
Closing Hymn        “God Be With You Till We Meet Again”       Congregation 

No. 688                                               (Verses 1 and 2)          

 
 
 

*Benediction                        Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 

 
 

*Postlude                                    “Prayer”                                            Jane Beare 
                                By Martha Powell Setchell                  Suzanne Woodrum                  

                        *Those who are able, please stand               
 

 

                Director of Music: Cindy Layton 
                   Organist: Suzanne Woodrum 
 

             Pianists: Jane Beare and Phyllis Duke 
 

 

      THE WORSHIP OF GOD 

February 25, 2024 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  
                  
Welcome and Announcements          Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 

 

 
Chimes                   Suzanne Woodrum 

 
 

Prelude                                      Jane Beare  
                “O The Deep Love of Jesus with Moonlight Sonata”       
                                  Arranged by Linda McKechie                   Suzanne Woodrum   
 

  
 
 

*Opening Hymn of Praise                                Congregation 
  No. 215                             “The Light of the World is Jesus” 
               (Verses 1 thru 4 ) 
 
 
 

Apostle’s Creed             Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
No. 691 

 
 

*Gloria Patri                                           Congregation 
No. 667 

 
 

 Morning Prayer            Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
 
 
The Lord’s Prayer           Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
 

 
 Anthem            “How Deep the Father’s Love”                Chancel Choir                            
                   
 

Offertory Hymn                      “Shine Jesus Shine”                         Congregation 
No. 217                 (Verses 1 thru 3) 
  
 
 

Offertory Prayer                   Rev. Dr. Barry Giddens 
  
 

Offertory                 “I’d Rather Have Jesus”                       Cindy Layton
                            Linda Wilson 

Current Series: 

WHITE BLUFF METHODIST CHURCH 

11911 WHITE BLUFF ROAD 

SAVANNAH, GEORGIA 31419 

(912) 925-5924 

REV. DR. BARRY GIDDENS, SENIOR PASTOR 

WEBSITE: WWW.WHITEBLUFFMETHODIST.ORG 

  A 

Sanctuary Flowers 

The flowers on the altar  

are in memory of 

Glen “POP” Miller’s 

birthday 

By Bob and Lucy Froelich 

February, 25, 2024 

“I Am The Light of The 
World” 

 

John 8:12-20 


